From: Connor Armi

To: Chace Pedersen

Cc: Guy Moura; Hanson, Sydney (DAHP

Subject: Re: SX-24-00012 Johnson - Notice of Application
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 3:49:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Afternoon Chace,

This consultation is in reference to SX-24-00012 Johnson. This undertaking involves ground
disturbing activities for new construction.

This undertaking is outside the CCT Traditional Territories. According to the DAHP
predictive model the project is Very High for an inadvertent discovery of cultural resources.

We request a cultural resources survey of the area prior to ground disturbing activities and for
there to be an Inadvertent Discovery Plan during project implementation.

Sincerely,
Connor Armi | Archaeologist Senior MA, RPA

History/Archaeology Program

connor.armi.hsv(@colvilletribes.com

On Tue, Jun 18, 2024 at 2:05 PM Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Parcel# 145133

Good morning,

You are receiving this request for shoreline review with an associated 15-day comment
period because this application (Shoreline Exemption Permitting, SX-24-00012 Johnson) is
proposing a project within shoreline jurisdiction that is not exempt from cultural resources
review pursuant to Kittitas County SMP 5.1(B)(1)(a). The proposal is for a new agricultural
utility building. In accordance with the settlement agreement between the Yakama Nation
and Kittitas County, Kittitas County Resolution No. 2018-195 and the Department of
Ecology Final Approval (letter dated 8/31/21, effective 9/14/21) of the County’s amended
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